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NORTH MERCER ISLAND/ENATAI Sewer Upgrade Project

The North Mercer Island/Enatai construction hotline is down. Please use
our temporary hotline number.

Hi neighbors,

Our outreach team staffs a 24-hour construction hotline every day to answer any questions you may
have about the North Mercer Island/Enatai Sewer Upgrade project. Unfortunately, our telecom
service is not working. If you have called recently and did not receive a callback, please call our
temporary hotline, and we will get back to you:

Our temporary hotline number is (833) 927-8376

We will notify you when our original hotline number is back in service. Thanks for your patience and
understanding.

We’re committed to working with you.

Please let us know if you have any questions. For more information or to schedule a virtual meeting,
contact the Community Relations Team using our 24-hour construction hotline or email us at
NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov.



https://kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/active/north-mercer-island-enatai-sewer-upgrade.aspx
mailto:NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov

